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Thursday, June 9, 2016 

St. John XXIII School 

Parent School Council 
Minutes 

In Attendance:  Vanessa Gillis, Shelly Young, Kendra Reist, 
Laura Zerr, Lori Gregoire, Sandy Weller, Paul Corrigan, 

Rae Molzan, Donamarie Lukie, Adrienne Little, Kelsey Van 
Der Kley 

 

 Discussion Outcome/Action 

1.0 Call to Order/Prayer Donamarie Lukie Call to Order at 7:00 

2.0 Approval of the Agenda  1st Lori Gregoire 
2nd Kelsey Van Der Kley 

3.0 Approval of the Minutes 
from May 5th, 2016 

 1st Laura Zerr 
2nd Shelly Young 

4.0 School Report Attending teacher Lexia Core has been 
replaced with a new 
program that includes 
math now, info on how to 
sign up being sent home.  
New digital religion 
program being rolled out, 
students and parents will 
be able to log in and 
explore.    The school is 
looking into a Jr options 
program with various 
programs for students to 
choose from (ex: art, 
dance, knitting, basketball 
etc..) students will sign up 
and programs will run 
once a month for 1 hour 
for the first little bit then 
expand though out the 
year.   

5.0  Administration Report Paul Corrigan We have 3 new teachers 
joining us in the new year.  
Miss Moore will be 
teaching kindergarten and 
Mrs. Selinger will be in the 
grade 1 classroom and 
Mrs. Matheson will be in 
grade 2. 

6.0  Treasurer’s Report Sarah Andrashewski Strawberry baskets 
brought in $2311. 
We need all expenses in so 
they can be processed  

7.0  Committee Reports 7.1  Bulletin Boards—Adrienne Little Nothing to Report 

 7.2  Outside School Sign—Vera Mazurak Still waiting on new letters 

 7.3  School Yearbook—Roberta Carriere All orders are in and pick 
up will be in September. 
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 7.4  Classroom Representatives 

 KW 

 KD 

 KB 

 KS—Michelle Ethier 

 1A—Dana Hackett 

 1N—Lori Gregoire 

 1T—April Boehm 

 1D 

 2Oi—Sara Chappel 

 2H—Tina Adams-Mydynski 

 2A—Michelle Batalla 

 2AD—Natalie Earle 

 3D—Sara Chappel 

 3Re—Adrienne Little 

 3M—Laura Zerr 

 4M—Vanessa Laybourne 

 4Mo—Michelle Stubburd 

 4V—Michelle Ethier 

 4C—Cindy Knight 

KW raised just under $650 
for SCARS and had 
someone from scars bring 
in a rescue dog to do a 
small presentation with 
the kindergartners. 
 
Grade 1s going to the Zoo 
on June 23rd 
 
Grade 3s Bowling on June 
17th along with the spray 
park. 
 
Grade 4s farewell June 
15th  
 

 7.5  Hot Lunch—Wendy Gagnon and Monique Atkins June 16th – Panago 
 
PSC had paid for all the 
hot lunches for the 
remainder of the year for 
the Fort Mac students. 

 7.6  Moo Club and Milk Distribution—Lucille Yuzda Nothing to Report 

 7.7  Halloween Family Dance—Jenny Northrup Nothing to Report 

 7.8  Spring Dance—Jenny Northrup Nothing to Report 

 7.9  Poinsettias—Jody Greene Nothing to Report  

 7.10  Strawberry Baskets—Adrienne Little Nothing to Report 

 7.11  Spell-a-thon—Sandy Moreau & Kendra Reist Nothing to Report 

 7.12  School Supplies—Laura Zerr Being delivered on June 
13th with Pick up on June 
14th from 3:45 – 7 pm 

 7.13  School Clothing—Sara Chappel Nothing to Report 

   

 7.14  Grade 4 Banner Grade 4 Farewell June 15th 
@ 11:00am  banner is just 
waiting on some 
signatures  

 7.15  Church Liaison—Michelle Johnston & Theresa Skuban Nothing to Report 

 7.16  Media Liaison—Kerry Ruddick Nothing to Report 

 7.17  OLA and JPII Representatives—Chelsey Marple, 
Michelle Ethier, Deb Hill  

Nothing to Report 

 7.18  Counsellor Plan Rep—Angie Marklund, Brandie Dul, 
Heather Verhoeven 

Nothing to Report 

 7.19  Bottle Drive—Dana Hackett Nothing to Report 
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 7.20  Apple Program—Vanessa Laybourne Nothing to Report 

8.0  Old Business 8.1  Fun Day Hot Lunch Motion to amend was put 
forth by Donamarie to 
cover the remaining cost 
of hot dog lunch. 
1st Shelly young 
2nd Kelsey Van Der Kley 
Motion carried. 

9.0  New Business 10.1  Recycle School Supplies—notes going home? 
10.2  Scotford Community Grant 
 

School applied for a 
Scotford grant to cover the 
cost of some new chrome 
books, but unfortunately 
did not receive.  
Congratulations to those 
who did. 
 
Welcome back BBQ – 
September 8th 2016 

10.0  Next Meeting September, 2016 September 14th (budget 
meeting) 

11.0  Adjournment   7:52 pm 

12.0   

 

 


